
NSA Brighton Newsletter 

September 2025   
• Brighton Branch Meetings      Next Meeting Tuesday 16th September 
Our Branch Meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of each month, except 
for December when we do not have a meeting.  We meet at the           
Lighthouse Community Church, corner Jetty Road and The Crescent, Brighton on the beach side of 
the railway line.  The meeting starts at 10am, so arrive from 9.30am. Door entry is $5, and this          
includes morning tea and a chance to win a door entry prize.  Payment of your annual subscription 
can be made at the Branch meetings.  Payment by Cash, Visa or MasterCard Credit or Debit Card is 
available for Subscriptions, Outings, and Door Entry.  There is a lunch each month after the 
meeting and an Anniversary Lunch in July/August plus a Christmas Lunch.  Note: Name badges and 
Emergency Cards should be worn at all Branch Meeting and Activities . 

Happy Seniors are we  -  Come, join us and see 

• Recent Activity  -  24th Anniversary Lunch at Club Marion Wednesday 6th August 2025   

More than 40 people enjoyed the 24th Anniversary lunch at Club Marion - photos below 

 

 
 
 
 

 

• Zone 110 Annual General Meeting  -  Thursday 30th October at 10am  
It is hoped and expected that the CEO (Mr Chris Grice) would be present to give an update on the 
matters raised at the recent National Seniors Forum.  Lunch could be available afterwards at your 
own expense.  

• Meeting Tuesday 19th August  - We   enjoyed an             
entertaining and enjoyable talk by Don Loffler - “Life in 1948 
and the arrival of the Holden Car” 

• Next Meeting Tuesday 16th September  

We will be entertained by the ever-popular Me ‘n’ Me Mates   ME 'N ME MATES is 
all about celebrating Australian songs and stories Australian Country songs and 
yarns  -comprising local musicians and singers.  The entertainment of this Band is 
assisted with a grant from the City of Holdfast Bay Council.      

Entrance fee of $5 for ALL attendees - please make visitors welcome as they could  
become a member!!           Enquiries Julie 0410 053 973 
 

• Lunch After the 16th September Meeting 

After each Branch meeting there is a booking is made at one of the local lunch venues, usually a 
hotel.  This week we are  going to Charlies Diner, Brighton Metro Hotel.  If you do wish to attend, 
please put your name on the sheet on the back table at the meeting, so we can advise the hotel of 
the number of members attending. 



• The Walking Group 
There is an active Walking Group, which meets every Tuesday, except when there is a Branch 

Meeting, and the walk is on the following day.  The walks are very leisurely, we walk for about 

half an hour, have coffee and a good old chinwag for an hour and return to the starting point.  

Next walk Wednesday 17th September.  Meet near end of Adelphi Tce, Glenelg North opposite 

Brooklyn Ave. Walk along Patawalonga to the Oaks Plaza Pier, Glenelg.  Refreshments & return.  

If you would like to join in any of the weekly walks, contact either Barbara Hansen 0448 223 075 

or Rose Cearns 0405 537 910.   
 

• Thursday 25th September  -  Bus Trip to Anlaby Station  
At Anlaby Station we will have a tour of the magnificent garden, a 2-course 
lunch and a tour of the homestead buildings.  The cost is $95 for members 
and $105 for non-members.   All Monies for this trip to be paid at the       
September Branch Meeting.   Bus leaves from Windsor Theatre, 1 Commercial Rd, Brighton at 
9.00am sharp.  Contact is Brian Hockley, Phone 0412 995 691.   
 

•      21st October Meeting - Entertainment by the “Molfettese Singers”                                       
The Molfettese singing group are a talented Italian heritage group who perform a variety of 
songs including popular songs from our youth. 

•  Lunch Wednesday 29th October  

We are going to Flagstaff Hotel, 1497 Main South Road, Darlington  -  starting at 12 noon.      
Seniors 15% discount on main and classic meals.  If you wish to attend, please put your name on 
the sheet on the back table at the meeting, so we can advise the hotel of the number of mem-
bers attending 

• 18th November NSA Brighton Branch Meeting                                                                         
Talk by Professor Richard Bruggeman, Disability Advocate     

• Important Date for your Diary  -  
• Wednesday 10th December  -  Christmas Lunch at 

Seacliff Beach Hotel                                                          
Bookings for this event will commence at the 21st October Branch Meeting                      
Reminder  -  Start Collecting Items to contribute to the Christmas Raffle 

Contacts:  NSA Brighton Branch  
President:  Maureen Cook 0414 454 970  cookmaureen43@gmail.com 
Vice President:  Marilyn Smith  0481 399 729  marcoladelaide@gmail.com 
Secretary:  Julie Hockley  0410 053 973   brightonseniorsnsa@gmail.com                      
Treasurer:  Sylvia Hunniset  0490 782 272  sylviahunn6@gmail.com 
Newsletter:  Christine Jackson 0438 907 304  acjackson40@bigpond.com 
Branch Activities:  Graham Gurry 8296 7646  gurryg@bigpond.com 
Committee Members:  Hans Broweleit; Brian Hockley;  
Lyndall Ingram; Loretta Schubert;  and Heather Williams 

 
 


